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Friday, 4 July 2025 
 
Dear Year 6 Parents, 
 
The children have worked incredibly hard over the course of the past academic year and now 
deserve a break!  However, we are always mindful that some parents and pupils like to have 
continuity while they are away from school.  With that in mind, we recommend the following to 
help consolidate the year’s learning. 
  
If your child will be sitting a pre-test next term (e.g., the ISEB pre-test or an assessment for another 
school, such as Abingdon) then please be aware that there will be assignments set on Century 
throughout the summer.   
 
With all best wishes. 
 
Andy Neil 
Deputy Head, Academic 
 
 

English Maths Pre-test preparation –  
Century 

Children should continue to read widely 
over the holiday. They can pick a book 
they might not usually read or find a 
classic. They can complete the Book 
Review template which can be found on 
Teams. They may be asked to present 
their thoughts in class at the start of next 
term. 
 
Century 
Children can access their tailored learning 
pathway on topics from this year.  
 
CGP books 
Children should have their CGP 
Grammar book at home which they can 
use to consolidate grammar learning.  
 
Summer Reading Challenge 
Please find attached to this email. 
Children can take part at their local 
library. 
 

Century 
Children can access their 
tailored learning pathway on 
topics from this year.  
 
We recommend the following 
books to help consolidate the 
year’s learning: 
 
CGP KS2 Maths Targeted 
Question Book - Year 6 
CGP KS2 Maths Targeted 
Question Book: Challenging 
Maths - Year 6 Stretch. 

Your child knows his/her 
username and password for 
Century. 
 
Each week, your child’s 
teachers will be setting 
approximately one hour’s 
worth of questions in English, 
maths, verbal and non-verbal 
reasoning.  Each ‘homework’ 
will be available from Monday 
to Sunday and will expire at the 
end of the week.   

Equipment for September: 



 

 

  

 
For Maths, all children require pencils, 30cm ruler, protractor and compass. In Year 7, children are required 
to have their own scientific calculator. We recommend Casio FX-85GTX, available from Amazon. 
 
For English, all children require a blue ink pen that they are confident writing with.  The expectation is that 
all children will have a reading book at school at all times. 
 

 


